
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC MEETING

The proposed Recreational Cannabis Dispensary, by Fairway 
Botanicals Inc. DBA "The Hempest" is anticipated to be located 
at 882 South St. Roslindale. Community members will be
permitted and are encouraged to ask questions after the
presentation and will receive answers from representatives of 
Fairway Botanicals Inc.If you would liketo provide a comment or 
question before the meeting please send your comments or 
questions to mitch@hempest.com

888 788 0099 US Toll-free877 853 5247 US Toll-freeOr call toll free at:
Join ZoomMeeting:

Passcode:     535472
Meeting ID: 963 1977 5412

Notice is hereby given that a Community Outreach Meeting for a proposed 
Marijuana Establishment at 882 South St. Roslindale is scheduled for 

March 30th, 2022 at 6 PM.

South St

Robert st

Time: Mar 30, 2022 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

shorturl.at/yFMZ6

A copy of this notice was sent to the Boston City Clerk, and is on �le with the City of Boston 
City Clerk, at City Hall, located at 1 City Hall Square #500 Boston, MA 02201. A copy of this 
notice was Mailed to abutters of the proposed address of the Marijuana Establishment, 
owners of land directly opposite on any public or private street or way, and to the abutters 
within 300 feet of the property line of the petitioner as they appear on the most recent 
applicable tax list, notwithstanding that the land of any such owner is located in another city 
or town.

075888
Received


